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READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

DOMESTIC
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KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN

NO CHLORINE ODOR

BROMINATING TABLETS 24.5 g

Controls bacteria and algae in swimming pool waters

GUARANTEE:

1-Bromo-3-chloro-5, 5-Dimethyl Hydantoin.....95%

Provides:  31% Available Chlorine

Provides:  63% Available Bromine

DANGER CORROSIVE TO EYES

WARNING

POISON

CORROSIVE

2 Kg
NET CONTENTS

Riviera Leisure Products Ltd.
3017 St. Clair Ave.

Suite 343
Burlington, Ontario

L7N 3P5



PRECAUTIONS:

KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  DANGEROUS GAS FORMED WHEN MIXED
WITH ACID.  DO NOT MIX WITH ANY OTHER CHEMICAL.  STRONG OXIDIZING
AGENT.  MAY CAUSE FIRE OR EXPLOSION IF CONTAMINATED.  AVOID
CONTACT WITH SKIN AND EYES.  AVOID BREATHING DUST.  HARMFUL IF
SWALLOWED.  KEEP CONTAINER CLOSED AND STORE IN A COOL DRY
LOCATION. RINSE CONTAINER THOROUGHLY BEFORE DISCARDING.  DO NOT
REUSE.

DISPOSAL

For information on the disposal of unused, unwanted product, and
the clean up of spills, contact your municipality, your
provincial Ministry of Environment or the regional office of
Environment Canada.

WARNING:  DIRECT TABLET CONTACT MAY CAUSE BLEACHING OF VINYL OR
PAINTED POOL SURFACES.  AUTOMATIC FEEDING DEVICES EMPLOYING THESE
TABLETS MUST BE TOTALLY FREE FROM TRACES OF OTHER POOL SANITIZERS
TO AVOID THE PROBABILITY OF AN EXPLOSION.

FIRST AID:  If splashed in eyes or on skin, flush thoroughly with
water for 15 minutes.  For eye contact, get medical attention. 
If swallowed, drink one glass of milk or water.

Call a physician IMMEDIATELY.

DIRECTIONS FOR USE

RIVIERA BROMINATING TABLETS are unsafe and effective slow
dissolving bactericide, algicide and disinfectant that, unlike
other commonly used chemicals, performs well over a broad pH
range.  Use the dosages recommended below as a guide in
determining the proper amount of RIVIERA BROMINATING TABLETS
necessary to keep your pool sparkling clean and inviting.  The
dosage necessary for your pool will change considerably depending
upon those factors that burden the disinfection system.  Some of
the factors that will vary the required dosages are water
temperature, bather load, exposure to wind-blown debris, thunder
or rain storms and length of filtration cycle.

SWIMMING POOLS:  In newly filled pool, shock the pool if
necessary.  Follow directions for use on this label to establish
an effective active bromine residual of between 1 and 3 ppm, pH
2.7 to 7.8, total alkalinity 100 - 150 ppm, and calcium hardness
200 - 300 ppm.  Test water frequently using a reliable bromine
test kit.  Adjust the flow rate through the brominator if
necessary, to maintain the active bromine residual.  The



following dosages are provided as a general rule of thumb. 
Automatic brominators have used instructions peculiar to their
design.  Frequently a brominator must be filled to capacity -
while the adjustments allow the user to erode only the amount of
RIVIERA BROMINATING TABLETS necessary for proper sanitation as
suggested below, the slow dissolving nature of the chemical
combined with the design features of the brominator require that
a greater amount of chemical be exposed to the water.  For
shocking purposes use a non-chlorine shock.

Add 1-2 RIVIERA BROMINATING tablets per 10,000 litres of pool
water.  Daily usage should approximate 25 g of RIVIERA
BROMINATING TABLETS per 10,000 L of pool water to maintain a
bromine residual of 1-3 ppm at all times.  Apply weekly dosage
through the use of an automatic brominator which will allow you
to adjust the amount of bromine entering the water.

Each tablet weighs 24.5 grams

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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